
Norfolk Warm Homes

North Norfolk District Council are working closely with 
Norfolk Warm Homes and our aim is to support low  
income residents make their homes more energy efficient.

energy@north-norfolk.gov.uk

01263 513811

Keeping Norfolk Warm
Could you be eligible for a Warm Homes grant?
The Norfolk Warm Homes Partnership is providing heating and insulation  
grants to our residents to help keep homes warm across Norfolk!

If you want to keep your energy bills low and reduce your carbon emissions, 
installing insulation in your home is one of the best ways to keep the heat in,  
and the cold out.

For more information:
Enquire today to find out if you are eligible! To make an application contact  
Norfolk Warm Homes on 01603 430103 or visit www.norfolkwarmhomes.org.uk

What help is available?
We are offering 100% grants to help you keep your home warm. Insulation measures 
including loft and cavity wall/external wall insulation are available under this scheme.  
If your property is suitable then we can also help you benefit from low carbon energy  
by replacing an inefficient heating system with a renewable air source heat pump.

How do I qualify?
Eligible properties will have an energy performance rating (EPC) of E, F or G  
and your household gross income is £30,000 pa or less.

What if I’m a Landlord?
As a Landlord you could get a two thirds grant towards the cost of the works to improve 
the energy efficiency of your property if your tenants are on a low income. We particularly 
want to hear from Landlords who have properties with a low energy rating (band E, F or G).

Who carries out the work?
The works will be completed by a preapproved contractor 
who has passed our rigorous process of selection.

What are the benefits?
We want to help you live in a warmer home and reduce energy usage. Less energy 
used means smaller energy bills for you and it also reduces the county’s carbon 
footprint, helping to achieve the UK’s commitment to net zero by 2050.

How do I apply?
You can apply through Norfolk Warm Homes but if you have any 
questions then please feel free to contact North Norfolk District Council.


